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MEMORANDA 
 
 
 
To:  Canutillo ISD students, faculty and families 

 

From:  Robert Resendes, MBA, MT(ASCP) 

Public Health Director 

 

Date:  August 15, 2019 

 
RE:  Tuberculosis investigation at Canutillo High School 
 
 
In response to concerns about TB exposure risk at Canutillo High School, please be aware 
that there is no risk of further, potential TB exposure associated with the current 
investigation. 


